
   

 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
  
As we near the end of the first term of the Academic Year 2024, we wish to express our sincere 
gratitude for your steadfast support and collaboration. Your valuable contributions have been vital 
to our school's and student's success. 
  
To name one, Themed Fridays have transformed into an exciting event for the children, who eagerly 
arrive at school dressed in colourful, theme-specific outfits that reflect creativity and spirit. 
Alongside their regular classes, they engage in a variety of special activities tailored to each theme, 
fostering a sense of community and enthusiasm. This fun initiative has not only enhanced school 
attendance but has also motivated classes to strive for the prestigious Best Class Awards. We truly 
appreciate your cooperation in making this vibrant endeavour a success! 
  
Looking ahead, we are eager to maintain your continued involvement and support in the upcoming 
Term Two, as we work together to build on our accomplishments and create even greater 
opportunities for student growth and excellence. 
  
In view of the upcoming winter break, please be informed that the school will be closed for students 
from Monday, 16th December 2024, to Sunday, 5th January 2025. School reopens for Term Two on 
Monday, 6th January 2025. 
  
The school office will remain open for administrative purposes during the winter break from 
Monday, 16th December 2024 to Friday, 3rd January 2025 (except Saturday, Sunday, and public 
holidays), allowing parents to: 

• Inquire about student vacancies 
• Seek information regarding admissions 
• Settle any outstanding fees 
• Pre-pay fees for the next term 

•  
• We urge parents to take advantage of the quiet period to make payments. Office timings will 

be from 8 AM. to 2 PM. (Monday to Thursday) and 8 AM to 12 NN (Friday) during the winter 
break. You can also settle the school fees by bank transfer, please see further details at 
http://eisalain.com/online-fee-payment/bank-transfer. 

It is important to note that the issuance of Term One report cards during the Open House in January 
2025 is contingent upon clearance of any outstanding fees. 
  
Kindly take note of the following information:  

• Winter Break Assignments 

[Grades 1 to 4 Students] 

This winter, we are excited to launch the "We the UAE 2031" – 20 Point Challenge, inspired 
by the UAE Vision 2031. This assignment highlights the four key pillars of the vision: 

o Society 
o Economy 
o Diplomacy 
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o Ecosystem 
•  

We encourage students to brainstorm ideas with their families, making this a fun and 
collaborative activity to enhance creativity and strengthen family bonds. See the attached 
file. 

We look forward to seeing their unique and creative interpretations of the UAE Vision 2031! 

[Grades 5 to 8 Students] 

Your child has been given graded homework based on a UAE Initiative. Each activity has a 
corresponding point value. Your child will accumulate points for each completed task. A special prize 
will be awarded to students who will complete all challenges. Kindly refer to the attached file. 
 

Important Reminder: 
Our goal is for students to enjoy their winter vacation with their loved ones. With a submission 
deadline of January 10, 2025, they will have plenty of time to work on the task, even after returning 
from the break. 
  

• School Newsletters 

Discover the final issues of the school newsletters for 2024 attached to this email. May the 
insights within these pages inspire and uplift you as you look back to your child’s/children’s 
learning journey so far at EIS. 

 

As we bid goodbye to 2024, we extend warm holiday greetings and best wishes for the New Year. 
May the coming year bring joy, success, and prosperity to you and your loved ones. 
  
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
  
  
Best regards, 
  
EIS Administration 
 


